Chairperson Ing. Dana Drdbova, PhD.
suiB

Senovazné nameésti 9

110 00 Prague 1

Czech Republic

via registered mail and via Email to podatelna@sujb.cz
July 24", 2021
Freedom of Information Request re CEZ, a. s. Document
“Postup a pravidla pro Feseni kauzy hutni materialy ETE/EDU” on Non-
Compliance of Pipeline components

Dear Sir or Madam,

as an environmental organization, follows with great
interest the safety of nuclear operations in the Czech Republic, among other countries.

We have obtained the CEZ document “Postup a pravidla pro fe$eni kauzy hutni materidly
ETE/EDU” dated 27.2.2020 regarding the non-compliance of pipeline components by a supplier.
We enclose a copy of this document on the following pages.

Under Freedom of Information and with reference to the Public Information Access Act, on
10.6.2021 asked for the following data from CEZ as a publicly owned shareholder
(see our letter attached):

The non-compliance of pipeline components was discovered in 2018 according to the document,
p 3.

e Did CEZ, a. s. inform the nuclear regulator State Office for Nuclear Safety (SUIJB) of this
non-conformity?
If so, what was the SUJB reaction and how was SUJB involved in designing the pipe-line
review?
Has SUJB inquired which companies were involved in the manufacturing, delivery and
installation of non-complying pipes and were other nuclear power plants which are likely of
having bought and installed piping from those companies been warned?
If CEZ did not inform SUJB, why was this not done?

e Did CEZ, a. s. inform the World Association of Nuclear Operators (WANO) of this non-
conformity?
If so, what was the WANO reaction?
If CEZ did not inform WANO, why was this not done?



* This document is referring to another report {.. Takyto hutni material bude ovéien v ramci
kapitoly 3 — Rozsah a zpUGsob....), which we also consider of importance for nuclear safety
and thus of importance for the environment which needs to be kept safe from possible
radioactive releases.

CEZ replied on 2.7.2021 that they will not provide this information.

Therefore, we ask you as the competent authority to provide answers to our above questions
under Freedom of Information.

Yours sincerely



